
November and December 2022

Dear Friends, 
Thank you for your continued support. Since our last updated we have been to churches in 
Massachusetts, New Hampshire, New York, Illinois, Kansas and Alabama to present our mission 
work to reach the Solomons. In December, we moved our stuff out of our apartment in Vermont 
and over to a missions house owned by a supporting 
church in West Pennsylvania. We did this to be 8 hours 
closer to where our meetings will be this coming year. 
There will be several Sundays that we are headed back 
to our home and sending church to give an in person 
update. My hope and prayer is to be finished with 
deputation this October and then depart for the 
Solomons before 2024. Pray with us toward this end. 
We are presently at 75% and have a handful of 
churches that are still in the deciding phase as well as 
an almost full 9 months ahead of us. 

We are grateful to have had the opportunity to visit my 
family in Illinois and Melodie’s family in Kansas over the 
Christmas season. During that time, Melodie and I celebrated our three year anniversary with 
several days in Kansas City, while Melodie’s parents watched Doug for us. Doug will turn 2 years 
old in February and has still been traveling pretty well with the countless thousands of miles that 
we ask of him. We all got sick in December which caused a cancellation and made traveling for a 
week or so less than fun, but we have our strength back and are grateful for good health. 

Melodie has finished and graduated from nursing school. I am overwhelmed with honor to be 
married to such a dedicated and driven woman. She received her diploma just a couple days ago 
and will soon take her NCLEX test at the end of January. We would appreciate your prayers 
regarding the test. 

During the months ahead, we have a slammed packed schedule. We will be in Michigan, Indiana, 
New Hampshire, Illinois, and Florida for meetings every week. We are fast approaching 200,000 
miles on our car, and it feels like we get oil changes like we would get gas from a gas station. We 
covet your prayers for safety as we travel. 

Thank you for your continued financial support as well as your faithful prayers on our behalf. May 
our hearts continue to desire and our hands continue to labour to preach the gospel everywhere. 

Constrained by Love, 
The Lee Family 


